Belleville Wix Academy

14" February 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another busy half term, | want to take this opportunity to thank you
for your ongoing support. It has been a wonderful six weeks of learning, growth, and
achievement, and | am incredibly proud of how well the children have engaged in their
learning.

| hope that our families in the English Stream found this half term’s parent-teacher meetings
informative and helpful. These conversations are an important part of ensuring every child
flourishes, and we value the opportunity to work in partnership with you. For parents in our
Bilingual Stream, we hope the mid-year reports will also provide useful insights into your
child’s progress. As always, if you have any questions or need further support, our teachers
are happy to speak with you.

A special thank you to all of you for your support during our Ofsted inspection this week. We
greatly appreciate the time many of you took to share your thoughts and experiences of the
school. We hope to receive the report before the end of the spring term and will share it with
you as soon as we can. | was overwhelmed with our parent survey results, a little summary is
below. Thank you. We have a fabulous school community and it is such a pleasure to be part
of it.

97% said my child is happy at this school.

97% said my child feels safe at this school.

96% said the school makes sure its pupils are well behaved.
95% said the school has high expectations for my child.

95% said my child does well at this school.

93% said they would recommend this school to another parent.

| wishing you all a restful and enjoyable half-term break. We look forward to welcoming the
children back refreshed and ready for another exciting half term ahead on Monday 24t
February.

With my very best wishes,

Miss Henry



